


 



As I reflect on 2022, I am struck by what a difference a year makes. Early in  
2022, we were still in the grips of health restrictions and uncertainty. As health restrictions eased, the 
income supports that were assisting many of our customers ended. As the year progressed, we saw 
jumps in inflation and interest rates that we haven't seen in decades. Parkland Food Bank was again 
called upon to fill the void to keep our community fed. Our environment was changing and our need 
to support our community was never greater. As an organization and board, I am proud to report we 
met these needs. It takes all volunteers, employees, and the generosity of our community to meet 
these needs, it cannot be done in isolation. 
 
2022 also had reason to celebrate. Our community stepped up in ways we did not think were possible. 
When we were forced to make our Coldest Night of the Year fundraiser virtual at the last minute, we 
did not think we would be able to generate the support we needed. We are forever grateful to the 
teams, businesses and donors that did not let us down. 
 
Our second annual golf tournament took place with immense community support.  
 
At the same time, we served the community, we were working hard to plan for the future. Based on 
the building feasibility study created and presented in 2022, we require a new location and facility to 
meet the demand based on growth projections for our communities. We worked closely with the City 
of Spruce Grove to determine the value of the current facility and create a plan for their support as we 
find a new home. We assessed our financial situation and determined our next steps to deliver on that 
vision to ensure we will always be able to meet the need. 
 
We are very thankful for the talent of our staff and volunteers and Sheri's executive direction and 
passion. We could not be more grateful for the support of all partners, businesses, and donors. We 
are in this together. Thank you from the customers you supported and from all levels of our 
organization. We look forward to continuing to serve the needs of the community into 2023 and 
planning for the future. Thank you for helping us deliver on our vision: we are at the heart of the 
community, where no one goes hungry, so families and individuals can feel empowered, supported, 
and hopeful. 
 
Cindy Barclay 

Message from the Chairperson 
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Programs 



Fruit—1,827 cans 

Tuna or Turkey—3,478 cans 
Stew/Baked Beans—2,583 cans 

Dried Side dish—3,420 pkgs 

Pasta Sauce—1,798 jars 

Beans or Lentils—1,739 cans 

Soup—3,420 cans 

Vegetables—3,478 cans 

Pasta—1,151 pkgs 
Oatmeal—2,046 cups 
Rice—2,046 cups 
Flour—2,302 cups 
Cereal—844boxes 
Crackers/Cookies—1,768 boxes 
Peanut Butter—815 jars 

Meat—2,131 kgs 

Eggs—1,710 dozen 
Milk—2,232 liters 
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